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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 9 Students, 

 

 
Anti-Violence Campaign 
 
In collaboration with all schools in Cannock Chase District and Staffordshire Local Authority, 
we are pleased to welcome an outstanding external speaker to The Hart School on 7 March 
2025 during Period 5.   
 
The session is linked to our PSHE curriculum and will be delivered by a visiting anti-violence 
campaigner who works tirelessly across England to help prevent youth violence, by educating 
young people around its realities and consequences. The powerful presentation conveys the 
importance of prevention, the emotive realisation of how choices affect loved ones and how 
young people retain hope for the future.  
 
We believe the opportunity for our pupils to experience this session will be of great benefit to 
them. However, we also recognise that this can be a very sensitive and delicate topic. During 
the session members of staff will be present to provide support for any student that may require 
it.  Please contact the year office should you have any concerns about your child participating 
in the session. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Heidi Goodall 

Safeguarding Lead 
 


